From: Bo Bovard <Bo@augustairon.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2016 5:08 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Subject: Re-entry to St. Helena Island, Beaufort Co.

Governor Haley,

Articles in the Island Packet have repeatedly stated that one of the goals of the Beaufort Co. Emergency Management
group is to ensure the re-entry process is not so onerous as to discourage future evacuations. The program listed in this
afternoon's paper will do exactly that. | own waterfront property at Lands End and have a vested interest in returning
there to secure, evaluate and begin repairs at my own risk. | have the equipment and knowledge to do so. Refusing me
access to my property will increase the risk of further damage, degradation and significantly increase the odds of
burglary and looting. You would not be aware, but, this has been a significant problem lately at Lands End.

If the Mayor and his appointees are willing to assume responsibility for my property then | completely understand their
current procedure. If not, | can not strongly enough demand that you allow the citizens, your constituents, immediate
access to their property. Otherwise, | will not be evacuating in the future.

Sincerely,

Grier Bovard

G.C. Bovard

Augusta Iron & Steel Works, Inc.
PO Box 212479

Augusta, GA 30917

Ph. 706-860-7719

Fax 706-860-2526



